
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Thursday 21st March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today is World Poetry Day and we have thoroughly enjoyed having the opportunity to read and 
listen to a wide variety of poems during our story time to mark the occasion. Some classes have 
also been doing lots of poetry related activities throughout the day. 
 
To celebrate, we would like to give all Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children the opportunity to 
write their own poem and to submit it as part of our exciting Weston Mill Poetry Competition! We 
would like entries from as many children as we can and poems can be in any style and about any 
subject. 
 
Please can all entries be handed to your class teacher by Friday 29th March 2019. 
 
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Thank you again for all of your support.  
 
 
 
 
Miss Morgan 
 
(Writing Co-ordinator)  

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
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